
  
  

    
  

  
January   2021   Newsletter     

  
Happy  New  Year  Rock  ‘n’  Roll  Whanau!!  We  hope  you  all  have  managed  to  have  a  good  break  away,                     
spending   much   needed   time   with   family   and   friends.   
  

Junior   Nationals   2021   
Junior   Nationals   are   being   hosted   by   Kapi   Mana   in   Wellington   on   the   2 nd    -   4 th    April,   2021.   
  

Reminder  -  Please  make  sure  your  competitor’s  assessments  and  entries  are  emailed  in  to  the                 
Association   Secretary   by   the   6 th    February,   2021.     
  

For   more   information,   please   see   our   link   on   our   website.  
  
Junior   National   Trophies     
Please  return  any  trophies  that  have  not  been  sent  from  the  2019  Junior  Nationals,  engraved  and                  
polished,   by   Friday   6 th    March,   2020.     
  

Please   courier   to   The   Treasurer   at   46   Lyndfield   Lane,   Newlands,   6037.   
  

2021   AGM   
Due  to  the  continued  unpredictability  of  the  Covid-19  situation  and  the  success  of  the  last  AGM  where                   
the  Executive  utilised  the  ZOOM  meeting  experience,  it  has  been  decided  that  this  year’s  AGM  will  also                   
be   held   via   ZOOM.     
  

The   date   of   the   AGM   is   Saturday   22 nd    May,   2021   at   9.00   am.   
  

Just  as  we  did  last  year,  we  will  hold  a  pre-AGM  meeting  on  Saturday  15 th  May,  2021  at  9.00  am  to                       
ensure  any  delegates  who  may  encounter  any  technical  issues  will  be  fixed.  This  is  also  when  the                   
Executive  will  cover  any  on-line  meeting  protocols  to  make  sure  that  this  year's  AGM  is  as  much  of  a                     
success   as   last   year.     
  

Clubs,  there  will  be   no  charge  for  your  delegates  to  attend  but  they  will  still  need  to  register.  The                     
registration   form   will   be   sent   at   a   later   date.   
  

Please  make  sure  any  remits  to  be  submitted  must  be  in  the  hands  of  the  Association  Secretary  by                    
Tuesday   23 rd    March,   2021.   
  

Judges   Workshops   2021   
Regional   Judges   Workshops   for   Hamilton,   Wellington   and   Christchurch   to   be   hosted   by   Colleen   Ryan.   
  

Hamilton   Sunday   21 st    February,   9.30   am.   Venue   to   be   advised.     
  

Wellington   Sunday   28 th    February,   10   am. Venue   to   be   advised.   
  

Christchurch     Sunday   7 th    March,   10   am.   Venue   to   be   advised.   
  

Kind   regards,         

  
Neva   Zainey   
Secretary     
NZARRA   Inc   

  
Phone   027   533   4917              Email    secretary@rocknroll.org.nz Website    www.rocknroll.org.nz   
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